
July 25, 2024 

General Manager,  
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 

Scrip Code No: 533177 

Vice President,  
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
'Exchange Plaza', Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051 

Scrip Code No: IL&FSTRANS EQ 

Dear Sirs, 

Re.:  Filing of Draft Placement Memorandum for listing of the Units of Roadstar Infra 
Investment Trust (“RIIT”/”InvIT”) to Eligible Creditors as per Resolution 
Framework and directions provided by NCLAT by way of its order dated March 12, 
2020 and May 31, 2022. 

Sub:  Letter dated July 24, 2024 from SEBI in response to the above. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

We wish to inform that Securities and Exchange Board of India vide its letter dated July 24, 2024, 
has provided its final observations on the draft Placement Memorandum for listing of the Units 
issued by Roadstar Infra Investment Trust (“Trust”) to Eligible Creditors as per Resolution 
Framework and directions provided by NCLAT by way of its order dated March 12, 2020 and 
May 31, 2022. Copy of the SEBI letter is attached. 

Please note that the Trust will file the Final Placement Memorandum along with its response to 
the observations with SEBI in due course. We will keep you updated in this regard from time to 
time. 

In this connection, please refer to our letter dated July 23, 2024, intimating an in-principle 
approval received from BSE Limited (BSE) and National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
(NSE) for listing of the Units by the Trust.  

Thank you 

Yours faithfully, 
For IL&FS Transportation Networks Limited 

Krishna Ghag 
Vice President &  
Company Secretary 
FCS - 4489 
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